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Purpose 
To provide an initial update to the providers across the organisations involved for the purposes of 

information sharing 

 

Headline Updates 
 

• Adam system will be replaced with a new provider returns system called PAMMS 

• Implementation will be in the late Spring 

 

When will the change happen? 
 

• Currently looking to start using the new system for provider returns in early May 

• Further, more detailed update to be provided in late March 
 

How will this be implemented? 
 

• Registration data will be taken automatically from CQC data so you will not need to register 
your organisation onto the new system 

• You will receive an email once this has happened to let you know you are set up and to invite 
you to create an account on the new system 

• Training will be run jointly between the Council and PAMMS which you will be invited to 
attend 

 

What differences will I notice in the new system? 
 

• This should be fairly minimal – the new system is straightforward to use and the questions on 
the return will be similar to the ones you are currently used to answering 

• The frequency of returns will be the same as with the current system 

• There is no Red, Amber Green scoring. This is being explored and may be introduced later in 
the implementation period. 


